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Letter from the Editor 
Howdy y’all and Happy Halloween! 
  
I hope you’re all planning to get spooked this Thursday, whether it be by 
the SWE/TBP Halloween Party (Check the website! I’ll be there), a 
frightful horror movie, or by the sheer amount of homework that you have 
to do. The last one is definitely the worst in my book. 
 
I’m still taking suggestions for what design I should use when carving my 
pumpkin this year, so please let me know at tbp.historian@umich.edu! The 
more complicated the better – I’m a fairly experienced carver. 
– Josh Polzin 

Upcoming Events: 
Halloween Party 
Oct 31, 5 - 8 PM  
 
Blood Drive Flyering 
Nov 1, 1 – 2 PM 
 
Kiwanis 
Nov 2, 9 AM – 1 PM 
 
TG III: Football 
Viewing Party 
Nov 2,  12 – 3 PM 
 
MindSET II 
Nov 3, 1 – 5 PM 
 
Breakfast Party III 
Nov 4, 8:30 – 10:30 AM 
 
Grad School 
Application 
(Volunteers/Attendees) 
Various times 
 
NI III 
Nov 5, 6:30 – 7:30 PM 
 
Knitwits I 
Nov 5, 7:30 – 9:30 PM This is Bell, Marianne’s dog! 

She’s 14-15 years old and “still 
very cute and soft” - Marianne 
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Bent Decoration Hijinks 
 Go check out the bent’s new look out on the Grove!  
Photo cred: TBP MI-G Instagram - @tbpmig 
(I’m not sure who took the picture)  

In addition, the national TBP Instagram account commented on 
the photo… 

Source: iamhoneydill on Instagram 

Source: Illustrator Gemma Correll 


